
Greenwich Reach - Livingstone Wharf - Work
low over the water

On or about 3rd July 2025 contractors will be conducting river wall works at Livingstone Wharf in
Greenwich Reach. These works will involve man basket operations over the river wall and are expected to
last approximately 6 weeks. The site working hours are Monday to Saturday, between the hours of 0700
and 1800.  

As man basket operations may be working low over the water, during site working hours, all vessels should
keep will clear of the area marked in red on the chart let below and navigate with full regard to the works
taking place.
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NOTICE TO MARINERS

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in the VTS Centre
'

Port of London Authority
London River House, Royal Pier Road,
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This Notice may be amended or withdrawn at any
time. To check the validity of this notice, scan the

QR code or visit pla.co.uk/notices

https://pla.co.uk/notices


Further details will be broadcast by London VTS on VHF Channel 14, as required. 
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